

April 21, 2017

PARENT/GUARDIAN NEWSLETTER

In this issue:

From the Dean of School

School News

Chamber Singers Sing National Anthem

In the Classroom: Science 1 with Mrs. Moore

Upcoming High School Information Night, By: Mr. Kline

Barnes & Noble Book Fair - June 2 (DATE CHANGE)

NECAP Test in Science

Food Order Forms

Events

Spring Fling - May 6

Summer Academy 2017

Outreach Happenings and Outcomes

Final Outreach Meeting of the School Year - May 11

FULLY FUNDED THANK YOU! - New Donors Choose for the Music Department

Other News

"Most Needed" Items at Founders

School Calendar

Follow The Founders Academy on social media

From the Dean of School



Happy Friday!

I wish you all a good and restful Spring Break. There is no Email to Parents Newsletter next week. Nevertheless, this one is full of interesting happenings! See you on Monday, May 1, 2017.

Thank you for all your support!

Sincerely, Maureen Mooney Dean of School

School News

Chamber Singers Sing National Anthem

The Chamber Singers choir, directed by Mrs. Cormier, sang the National Anthem for the opening of the New Hampshire House of Representatives Session yesterday at the State House in Concord. They sang beautifully and received a 5 minute standing ovation from legislators! They also were presented with a Certificate of Appreciation by the Speaker of the House.

You can see the students singing on streaming video at this link: http://bit.ly/2pHPiQI

Congratulations to our talented singers, and thank you to Mrs. Cormier and chaperones!





In the Classroom: Science 1 with Mrs. Moore

Students did a wonderful job depicting the different biomes found around the world in either a diorama or poster. Posters were beautifully put together and they were able to make their diorama come to life, providing a good representation of the life and climate found in specific areas of the world. Nice job Science 1!





Upcoming High School Information Night, By: Mr. Kline

Dear Parents.

As the year is coming to a close, we are planning on holding a High School information night within the first two weeks of May. At this meeting, you will have the chance to hear from the faculty and administration about the upcoming electives and courses that we will have for your students next year. Please look forward to upcoming emails, as we will be solidifying a date in the near future. In other news, we successfully held the PSAT's here at Founders. The students behaved well and seemed to tackle the test head on. Thank you for your time and support, and we look forward to seeing you in the next couple of weeks.

Sincerely,

Mr. Chris Kline
Curriculum Coordinator

Barnes & Noble Book Fair - June 2 (DATE CHANGE)

Start your summer reading list shopping at The Founders Academy Barnes & Noble Book Fair, **Friday**, **June 2, 2017.** It will start at 9:00 AM. Shop either at the Manchester Barnes and Noble Store (1741 South Willow Street, Manchester) or online at BarnesandNoble.com. Please tell them you are a part of The Founders Academy Book Fair. A percentage of the net proceeds will be donated to Founders. Please watch for the Founders Academy Book Fair code. It will be assigned soon.

Thank you.

NECAP Test in Science

8th graders are taking the NECAP Science standardized test. Dates are May 9, 10, and 11 at various times. For more info visit this link: http://education.nh.gov/instruction/assessment/necap/.

Food Order Forms

Pizza and Fun Food Friday Order forms for **May 2017** are available on the website under the parent drop down. If there is no school due to inclement weather on a Monday, pizza will be provided on Tuesday. Thank you for your support. Forms web page: http://www.thefoundersacademy.org/parents/forms

Events

Spring Fling - May 6

The Round Tables are busy planning a "Spring Fling" for **Saturday**, **May 6**, **2017**! Be sure to come on Saturday, May 6th from 10am-2pm here at Founders for a day of FUN.

Multiple games and booths will be available to try including:

- Karaoke
- Face Painting
- Dodge Ball
- Tape a Teacher
- 3D Ring Toss
- Petting Zoo
- Basketball Tournament
- Cake Walk
- Ladder Golf
- Fortune Telling
- Minute-to-Win Games
- Lego Models
- Bottle and Balloon Games
- And much more!

The Round Tables, their advisers and the Spring Fling Student Committee along with Mrs. Humphrey have put tremendous effort into this fundraising event. Please plan on attending bring your friends and family!

Please consider volunteering for this occasion! If you are able to help volunteer, please contact Mrs. Humphrey at: patty.humphrey@tfanh.org. Please mark your calendars early! Thank you!



Summer Academy 2017

Founders Academy is once again offering Summer Camps during the month of July!



We currently have over 16 offerings including academic, leadership, art and musical theater. There is truly something for everyone! The camps are open to any students so have your children invite their friends to come with them!

Camps will be held the weeks of July 10th and July 17th. There is a morning session from 9 - 12:30 and an afternoon session from 1-4:30. For full description and details on how to register please go to thefoundersacademy.org. Choose the link to summer camp under the 'student' tab in the main menu, or cut and paste link below.(http://thefoundersacademy.org/cms/One.aspxportalId=1207671&pageId=1375149).

This is a great way for your students to reinforce learning over the summer or try a new area of interest. It is also an opportunity for new students to experience being at the school and make new friends before the start of the school year. If you have any questions, please email Ms. Henry at j.henry@tfanh.org.

Link to the Summer Academy information web page: http://www.thefoundersacademy.org/students/summer_camp_program

Outreach Happenings and Outcomes

Final Outreach Meeting of the School Year - May 11

The final Outreach Meeting will be held on Thursday, May 11th at 6:30 pm. Looking for volunteers to help organize, coordinate, and be part of the Founders Community by helping with Fundraising efforts for the 2017-18 school year. We need your ideas and help. Get involved, the school needs you! Please contact brenda.lombardozzi@tfanh.org for more information. Thank you!

FULLY FUNDED THANK YOU! - New Donors Choose for the Music Department

THIS PROJECT WAS FULLY FUNDED TODAY! THANK YOU!

Hello!

Below is the link to a new Donors Choose project. We hope to receive donations for a sound system for our Choral program and our school. Any assistance you can offer would be most appreciated.

This is truly a wonderful opportunity for our music program and our school!

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Best, Jane Cormier j.cormier@tfanh.org

Link: Beautiful Music is a Wonderful Thing to Share!

Other News

"Most Needed" Items at Founders

Founders heavily relies on contributions and donations. As of now, the most needed items include:

- Scotch Tape
- Band-aids of all sizes
- White-out
- Disinfectant Wipes
- feminine products*
- medical tape

Please continue to monitor this web page of items too!: http://thefoundersacademy.org/cms/One.aspx?portalld=1 207671&pageId=13492624

- Paper towels
- lunches and snacks for the food pantry
- tissues*
- disinfectant wipes*
- plastic spoons/forks*

Items can be dropped off at the school or call in advance at 603.952.4705.

Thank you very much!

School Calendar

Regularly check the school calendar online link: http://www.thefoundersacademy.org/calendar

NOTE: Dates are continuously added and possibly changed throughout the year. Please check the online school calendar regularly.







Follow The Founders Academy on social media

© The Founders Academy 2017